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March 6,2009

Mr. Eric Epstein

EFMR Monitoring Group

4100 Hillsdale Road

Harrisburg, P A 77 LL?-L4L9

Dear Eric,

It is my pleasure to write a letter in support of your material and lesson plans for wind, solar, coal, and

nuclear energy.

The Sustainable Energy Fund is grateful for your contribution of the material and lesson plans and we

intend on posting them on our website for those interested in learning more about renewable energy.

Your knowledge on the various forms of energy is an asset to the community and we are pleased to help

provide renewable energy teaching tools.

ln conclusion, the Board of Sustainable Energy Fund and I are proud to accept your donation of this

material and fully support your mission of renewable energy education.

Cc: Andrew Stein, Chairman of the Board, Sustainable Energy Fund

Jennifef Hopkins
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